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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: August 25th, 2021

Saugeen First Nation (SFN)
Robert Rice – Communications Officer
robert.rice@saugeen.org

SAUGEEN FIRST NATION COVID UPDATE FOR AUGUST 25TH, 2021

As of August 25th, there are two active cases of COVID-19 in Saugeen First Nation. As of today, 
one of these cases will be cleared leaving only one active case. 

Please continue to follow COVID-19 safeguards and protocols to protect yourself and your 
community from COVID-19. Please see the current guidelines below:

 Wear a mask when indoors and when social distancing isn’t an option (including when 
outdoors)

 Socially distance when possible (stay 2m apart)
 Avoid gatherings with people outside of your household – unless all COVID-19 safety 

protocols can be followed (social distancing, wearing a mask, etc.)
 Wash hands frequently and use hand sanitizer often
 Disinfect common touch surfaces 
 Avoid touching your face

Just because the outbreak has been declared over does not mean we’re out of the woods. If 
you have any concerns about COVID-19, please contact the Mino Bimaadsawin Health Centre.

Miigwetch,

Tara Campbell
COVID-19 Safety Coordinator
Saugeen First Nation #29
Tel: 519-797-2781 ext. 1125
Cell: 519-372-7583
Tara.campbell@saugeen.org
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